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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
FOR
LEPA UNIT NO. 1 DECOMMISSIONING COST STUDY

ISSUED ON:  April 5, 2024

DEADLINE:  May 6, 2024

RE: Advertisement for RFP

The Louisiana Energy and Power Authority will be accepting Request for Proposals for the
decommissioning study of LEPA Unit No. 1 Combined Cycle Power Plant located in Morgan City,
LA until 5 PM on May 6, 2024.

To receive a copy of the RFP, please call the LEPA office at (337) 269-4046 or email LEPA’s
Assistant General Manager David A. Bergeron at dbergeron@lepa.com.
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